
 

 

 

        

        

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: April 9, 2021 

PEORIA SYMPHONY ORCHESTRA ANNOUNCES WHISKEY FROM THE WAREHOUSE 

 

PEORIA, IL – The Peoria Symphony Orchestra is excited to announce that the fourth annual 

Whiskey from the Warehouse event will take place virtually on Friday, April 16, 2021 at 

7:00 PM. The PSO invites you to enjoy an evening of whiskey, music, food, and more from the 

comfort of your home! The event will feature the Judy Page Project, with an all-star lineup of 

renowned jazz vocalist Judy Page, Derel Monteith on keyboard, Mike Nellas on guitar, 

and Jason Brannon on drums. Tickets for the event will be on sale through Monday, April 

12. 

The PSO will also be holding an online auction, with packages ranging from dinners with 

Maestro George Stelluto, to whiskey-themed items and a cigar party at the Soderstrom Castle. 

WMBD evening anchors Kimberly Eitan and Mark Welp will walk you through the event, 

highlighting auction favorites.  



Regarding the event, Maestro George Stelluto notes: 

“I look forward to ‘Whiskey’ every year now. It’s such a delightful event. I mean, whiskey, 

music, auction and Judy—all to support the PSO! What’s not to love?” 

Event chair and Vice President of the Board of Directors, Brian Buralli, adds:  

“We are happy to be able to share a relaxed evening of whiskey and jazz with our 

guests, virtually. This is the 4th year for Whiskey from the Warehouse which has become 

a very successful event for the Peoria Symphony Orchestra. Our friends and guests truly 

enjoy this event and continue to support it. We expect this year to be no different!” 

Tickets can be purchased online at peoriasymphony.org. In addition to the event ticket, attendees 

have the option to add a whiskey flight or purchase a genuine gemstone PSO Bremer 

Em[brace]let.  

The PSO thanks our Whiskey from the Warehouse event sponsors. Barrel Sponsors: Jeremy 

and Dawn Kellem; Savant Wealth Management; Zach and Heather Oyler. Bottle Sponsors: 

Brian Buralli and Maureen Mathews; CliftonLarsonAllen; Creve Coeur Club Bourbon Society; 

F&M Bank. Shot Glass Sponsors: Karen and Jerry Datzman; Hecht-Stout Insurance. 

You can stay informed about the PSO by visiting peoriasymphony.org, the PSO’s Facebook page 

(facebook.com/peoriasymphony), as well as our Twitter and Instagram accounts 

(@peoriasymphony). Those with questions can email patronservices@peoriasymphony.org or call 

309.671.1096. 

# # # 

Founded in 1897, the Peoria Symphony Orchestra (PSO) is a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt, not-for-profit 

organization whose mission is to entertain, educate, and inspire through music. The PSO presents 

excellent live musical performances, innovative music education programs, and engaging 

community outreach efforts, which significantly impact the cultural and economic vitality of Central 

Illinois. 



High resolution images: https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1LWs7A5Eyc1m-

Z2vfbK78malz0Eev_RAY?usp=sharing  

For more information, please contact:  

Mae Gilliland Wright, PhD  

Director of Marketing and Communications 

mgwright@peoriasymphony.org 


